
  

 
 
Our ref: LBR/RWA/Oxbridge presentation 

 
 
 

13th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Etone College – Oxbridge Presentation 
 
Etone College will be hosting a virtual presentation on Monday 7th November for parents/carers of 
students with high prior attainment in Year 10 and 11 as well as Year 12 students. The event will 
take place on Microsoft Teams from 3.40pm – 4.40pm and students are also expected to join. 
 
The purpose of the presentation is to raise aspirations for those considering going to University and 
to gain an insight into Oxbridge. It will also cover the early UCAS deadline for Oxford and Cambridge 
and provide some “top tips” for great applications. 
 
If you wish to join this event, please use the following link to confirm your attendance 
https://bit.ly/3EmwT4T. 
 
Please reply by Friday 21st October, so that we can issue you with a link via text/email prior to you 
joining us via Microsoft Teams on the day.  
 
For those who are unable to join, we will look to record the presentation and make it available 
following the event. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ward on 
02476 757300 in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Barlow      Mr I Smith 
Careers Leader     Headteacher 
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